
SLBC NEWS 
14 December 2022 

 
This weekly update is sent to members of the St Lucia Bowling Club. To contribute Club news or general bowls items of interest 

to Club members, please email them to the Editor, Pamela Miller – pamela.miller1@bigpond.com 

 

The St Lucia Bowling Club wishes all 
members and their families a Happy Holiday 
Season with good health and cheer for the 
New Year. 
 

               
 

 

Good bowling in 2023! 

 
 

The SLBC News will return in January. 



 
Third Round – St Lucia Dental Birdie Triples 

 

The Plovers moved to the top of the ladder with a strong win over the Finches.  The previous 

leaders, the Wrens, lost a close match to the Koels which dropped them into third position just 

below the Koels who are currently in second place. 

 

 

Sponsor’s Corner – Ray White Toowong 

 

  

 

 

Reuben Packer-Hill leads the Ray White Toowong team as Selling Principal, with over 

fifteen years’ experience working through the western suburbs. Partnering with Matt 

Lancashire and Haesley Cush, directors of Ray White New Farm, Bulimba, Clayfield and 

Living Here, Ray White Toowong is part of a collective group with high-performing agents 

and a strong rent roll, providing their clients and customers with the benefits of a 

collaborative approach. 

 

Growing up in Toowong, Reuben is a local through and through. Being successful is one 

thing, but the experience is all the more rewarding if you can give back and share with the 

local community. Reuben together with the team at Ray White Toowong support several 

community organisations including the St Lucia Bowls Club, Toowong Rotary, Wests 

Rugby Club, Chapel Hill State School, Kenmore District Historical Society and Kenmore 

Bears Junior Rugby Club. 

 

Ray White Toowong (formerly Belle Property) have been long-time sponsors of our club 

and many of our members have been most satisfied with their services.  We do appreciate 

their support and this relationship. 
 


